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2014 NATIONAL FOLK DANCE WORKSHOP 

  
 The Cultural Center of the Philippines (CCP) and the Philippine Folk Dance 
Society, in partnership with the City Government of Dagupan headed by Honorable 
Mayor Belen T. Fernandez,  will conduct the 2014 National Folk Dance Workshop with 
the theme Creativity in Education Through Dance from May 19 to 23, 2014 at the 
Jimmy L. Fernandez Center Stadia, Dagupan City. 
 
 The Workshop aims to: 
 

1. develop competencies and the necessary skills, knowledge, 
understanding, and appreciation in folk dance education, and 
education in dance among the participants; 

2. provide them with resource materials on dance, such as dance books, 
brochures, music CDs, videos, among others.; and 

3. provide them with a forum to discuss and help address their 
problems and concerns. 

 
  The target participants are the dancers, teachers in all levels, dance trainors, 
teachers-in-charge of dance groups, directors, choreographers, members of dance 
groups, culture and arts personnel, and cultural event coordinators. 
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 
 
 More information may be inquired from: 
 

The Arts Education Department 
Cultural Center of the Philippines (CCP) 
Roxas Boulevard, Manila 
Telephone Nos.:  (02) 832-1125 local 1602/1603 
Telefax No.:  (02) 833-0267 
Email Addresses:  ccpartseducation@yahoo.com; ronmira@yahoo.com 
                 rmfronda@yahoo.com 
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